
I am concerned that a DA. For a transport depot in the Myocum area has been 

approved by council, which is in a RU2 Rural Landscape zone, which is in amongst 

areas of E2 and E3 zones, and is within the precinct of a Koala corridor as 

determined by a Draft Koala Conservation plan which Byron Shire Council has 

submitted to the State Govt. of NSW. My own property which is partly large lot 

residential, but most of it is in the environmental living zone. I have planted hundreds 

of Wetland and Coastal rainforest trees, with the help of Govt. funding, to contribute 

to linking up the E2 and E3 zone areas in the Myocum/Tyagarah areas.  

I do feel that this kind of landscape warrants environmental overlays in such a 

sensitive area if we are to be serious about conservation of what is left of the coastal 

wild life corridor. I do believe that farming practices and the environment can work 

along side one another to a mutual benefit. Farmland and its use as I understand it 

needs to be directly related to soil, and not used for a warehouse and distribution 

centre, especially in such an environmentally sensitive area. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Anna Hill 

 


